
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 

BOROUGH OF NEWTOWN 
 

 

NOTICE IS HERE BY GIVEN the Borough of Newtown Board of Burgesses has authorized the 

execution of pruning trees on Main Street, Glover Avenue and Queen Street over the next several weeks. 

 

Any questions may be directed to Warden Maher at jaymaher1@yahoo.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

Ann Scaia 

Borough Clerk 

 

BOROUGH OF NEWTOWN 

NEWTOWN, CT 06470 
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Please send certificate of publication to:  Borough of Newtown 

      P.O. Box 164 
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